
Class Five/Six  
 

                                                                                        Friday 22nd January 2016. 
Project  

Remember that our topic this term is the Victorians so for your next homework project we would 

like you to choose one famous Victorian to write about in an information booklet.  

You can choose how to organise the information and illustrations within your booklet. Try to 

think creatively about the presentation of your work. Your booklet needs to appeal to other 

children your own age and should be interesting to read and look through, as well as useful and 

informative.  

We will display and use the information booklets during lessons this term. If you need any ideas 

about famous Victorian men or women, please speak to Miss Clayton or Miss Land. 

Please have your project ready to present to your class on Thursday 28th January. 

 

Spelling 

This week we have looked at further spellings with the –ly suffix. You have been given ten 

spellings to learn for your test next week. Please practice them in your homework book by 

completing the activity on your spelling sheet.  

 

Maths 

In maths next week we will be revisiting multiplication and division. 

 

You have been given your eight times tables. Please remember to practice them by using your 

booklets to help you.  

 

We have set you a task on My Maths. You have your individual homework log-ins but to access 

the website the school username is: parkgrove and the password is: multiply. 

 

English 

Next week in English we will be continuing to explore the work of Edward Lear. 

 

Other Notes 

On Tuesday it is topic enrichment day and our theme is the Victorians. Remember you can 

come dressed up as a Victorian if you wish. 

 

 

Miss Clayton and Miss Land 


